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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Azerbaijan and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 
We recognize the progress made in harmonizing legislation with international human rights standards. We invite the Government to ensure their effective implementation and we call on to undertake additional measures for introducing a human-rights based model of disability.
Montenegro welcome the strengthening of capacities for support of children in conflict with the law and underline importance that criminal procedure fully comply with international standards. 

We are concerned about low school attendance and high dropout rates of girls in rural areas. 
Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to revise current legislation in order to explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home;
2. to implement a comprehensive awareness raising campaign on elimination of existing sex-based stereotypes.
Thank you!

